
 

 
6 May 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

April showers seem to be prevalent in May this year. Please remember to send in the 

children with appropriate outerwear, as they need to be equipped for playing on the 

common. There is a freshness in the air and it is lovely to see the sunshine. We are 

reminded again that there is a season for every purpose under heaven. In our current 

educational season, an array of exciting learning opportunities are being enjoyed by our 

children and planned for later in the term. Do enjoy reading about some of the engaging 

activities afoot. 

 

Reception Diamonds 

This week the Diamonds have been constructing. By using constructing kits, 3D shapes 

or reclaimed materials they have been building, stacking and designing everything from 

a wooden chalet to a ladybird and a rocket. We have been learning about the faces of 

3D shapes and the body parts of ladybirds. Did you know that ladybirds can have as 

many as 24 spots - and they are not age spots, they tell you which type of ladybirds 

they are! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Year 3 Rubies 

The Year 3 Rubies had great fun investigating forces last week. First, we made 

predictions about which surface would allow the car to roll the furthest. After discussing 

how we can ensure we have a fair test, we rolled a car down a ramp onto different 

surfaces and recorded the distance in centimetres. On which surface do you predict the 

car rolled the furthest, in our investigations? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Aquamarines – Dolphin’s Den 2021 

For one week only (24-28 May), a number of hand-curated products will be available for 

purchase. Please see the attached adverts and order forms for more information. All 

profits will go to Safe Passage, our school charity. If you would like to make purchases 

for your child, then please print off the appropriate form and deliver it with a cash 

payment in an envelope to our Dolphin’s Den team who will be outside the Northcote 

Door each morning from Monday 10 to Friday 21 May. 

 

The following will hopefully encourage you to make your orders: 

 

The Junior Entrepreneurs would like to invite you to buy one of the limited edition room 

sprays. They are made with natural ingredients and have fresh aromas.  

 

The anticipated enterprise project is just around the corner! We will give your kids a 

delightful treat at break or lunch! We are making homemade chocolate chip cookies  



 

 

 

which are made with love, and our mouth watering cupcakes, decorated individually for 

each child. We are selling our products at lunch and break, so don't forget to fill in our 

order form. Remember to pay in cash! Don’t worry, our sweet treats are not overloaded 

with sugar. All of our profits from this project go to our school’s chosen charity. Wouldn’t 

you like to help a child in need, whilst making your own child happy? 

 

ARE YOU BORED OF MAKING PACKED LUNCHES? Well, The Junipers are here to 

help! Order our delicious Stonebaked Pizza today, and brighten up your child’s lunch. 

We have a variety of different flavours, including Margherita and Pepperoni! You can 

order it for every day of the week!  

You can get our delicious, mouth watering pizza for only £1.50! Just fill out the order 

form. 

We also have Gluten and Dairy Free options available. All Profits go to SAFE 

PASSAGE (School Charity) 

 

In a few weeks, for the first time in Dolphin’s Den history, handmade lemonade made 

the old fashioned way will go on sale. The thirst-quenching drink packs a punch filled 

with zesty lemon and Vitamin C. What do you get!!! Something Seriously Citrus. You 

can pre-order on the order form. It’s fresh and hand-pressed and only £1.25 per 200ml 

cup. Nutritious, ambitious and delicious. Buy Seriously Citrus lemonade today! 

 

All our smoothies contain pure, natural apple juice & frozen fruit. We say NO to 

sweeteners, sugars or flavourings. Perfect for a healthy snack! 

 

Elite entrepreneurs present you with Waffles. 

Would you like your child to be provided with a handmade waffle for snack time? 

Only £1.50 for a waffle with a sauce of your choice. 

One whole week without providing your child with a snack. 

All profit goes to charity. 

There are gluten and dairy free options so no one will miss out. 

 

Only £8.00 for a limited edition of handmade, paradise blue TIE - DYE t - shirts!  All are 

packaged with care and love and they are all unique.  There will not even be two t - 

shirts that are the same!  One of the kind tie - dye t - shirts are available to order now. 

They all will be delivered on the 28th of May. 

 

Our Year 6 pupils are wholeheartedly embracing their Enterprise projects. Please 

support their endeavours and our chosen charity, Safe Passage. 

 

With best wishes,  

 
Mrs N S Baldwin 

Principal 


